
Do you have psoriasis?
Take part in a short questionnaire about the willingness


to start medication to prevent psoriatic arthritis

Researchers of the Netherlands and the United Kingdom have started a study into the 
willingness of psoriasis patients to start medication to prevent psoriatic arthritis, a form of 
inflammatory rheumatism in which someone also has the skin disease psoriasis. Patients  
can have complaints of the skin and also inflamed joints. There is currently no treatment 

that can prevent this condition. Researchers from Amsterdam UMC now want to investigate 
what psoriasis patients would think of possible preventive medication, i.e. medication that 

can prevent psoriatic arthritis.


If you have psoriasis, the researchers would like to know your opinion.                             
You can fill in the questionnaire, which will take about 20 minutes.

When can you participate?✓ You are 18 years or older


✓ You have been diagnosed by a doctor as having psoriasis


✓ You can complete a survey that is in English

How can you participate?

•  By answering a number of questions, this takes ±20 minutes

•  You can preferably participate on a laptop or computer


•  All data collected will remain confidential and anonymous


•  Open the link below or use the QR code

The research takes place in the United Kingdom and the Netherlands and is a collaboration 
of the universities of Oxford, Birmingham, Amsterdam, Rotterdam and Dublin.


Fore more information, please contact Marleen van de Sande (principal researcher, 
rheumatologist) or Sam Groothuizen (physician-researcher) at Amsterdam UMC via e-mail: 

kir@amsterdamumc.nl

More information?

https://psar.sawtoothsoftware.com/cgi-bin/ciwweb.pl

Please note: if you also have psoriatic arthritis, you cannot participate in the study!
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